
YEAR 9 AND 10 SADLIER HAMPERS
In Term 4, Years 9 and 10 have been working in their PC groups to collect items to
create Christmas hampers for donation to St Mark’s Anglican Church in Sadlier.
Students brought in food items, toys, presents, toiletries and household goods and this allowed us
to make 13 Christmas hampers. Several Year 9 students volunteered to help sort, pack and wrap
the hampers and they delivered the 13 hampers on Tuesday to Sadlier.
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They were met by Reverend Morgan who spent time discussing the hampers and the community
with our students. Thomas Hassall has a long standing relationship with St Mark’s Anglican and
we are pleased to continue our Sadlier Hampers program in 2024 and beyond. These hampers will
be donated to people within the Sadlier community during the Christmas period. We thankyou for
your generosity in donating and we pray that they will bless people in our local community.

Ms Michelle Raft
Languages Teacher - Head of House & Year 9 Advisor
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